
Catholic Parish of St Edward the Confessor, Romford 

 
Synod Questions – Week 2 – Participation  

 

Imagine that it is Pope Francis asking you these questions! 
 There are no wrong answers – just be absolutely honest. 

 

 

Who is missing from the parish community?  
 

Are there people who have drifted away from the Church? Are there people who never come inside a Catholic 
Church? Think about your family, your friends, and people you know in the town.  

              
              
              
              
               
 
 

Why are they not here?  
 

We can’t always know another person’s reasons – our journey of faith is often personal, and sometimes 
complex. But if you do know why some people are not here, then please share that, as honestly as possible. 

              
              
              
              
              
               
 
 

What could we do to encourage them? To welcome them back? 
              
               

              
              
              
               
 
 
If you know someone who is not here, please also download the letter for them, and invite them to reply.  
 
For yourself, please email your replies to romford@dioceseofbrentwood.org or post them through the door at 5 Park 
End Road. Thank you.  
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